      Weekly Newsletter  10th November 2017 
We assembled in church this morning for the remembrance service where two minutes silence was observed. Well done to the children for being so well behaved especially the younger members of the school. We would like to thank Janice Willett for arranging and taking the service, the year 6 children for their energetic selling of poppies in the week and to Mr Peerless for his address at the memorial; always a very poignant moment.   

[image: ]



E Mail												                         Thank you to those who have returned their email addresses to the office. If you have not please can you see Heather as we will shortly be moving to electronic communications.                                                      Forest school 											                            Please be aware of an error in the dates for the diary section last week. It was stated that next week year 3 would be attending forest school. Please be aware that there is another week for year 1 and then the schedule will be as per the dates below. Apologies for any confusion.     Visitors to school  											           Over the next few weeks we are lucky enough to have some interesting visitors in to school.  First the Snowdown colliery choir are running an assembly; they will be performing for the children and entering into a ‘sing off’ competition with the children. Mr Gething Smith has been teaching the children ‘When the saints go marching in’ which they will perform against the massed voices of the choir. In addition we will be visited by the new police youth engagement officer who will run an assembly for the children and among other things talk to them about the opportunities in Police Cadets. More details to follow shortly. 						                      School Lunches  											        Please can you make sure that any outstanding monies have been settled via Parentpay.          Young Voices	           		        								                             It is the last chance to register for the Young Voices event in 5th February 2018. On the back of this week’s newsletter is a permission slip please sign and return.  Any monies due need to be in school by 17/11/2017. Children can practice songs by searching ‘Young voices music room’	      Awards this week 	Academic awards this week to; Year R – Olly, Year 1 – Edie, Year 2 – Maisy, Year 3 – Maher, Year 4 – Kye, Year 5 - Sapphire  and Year 6 – Ryan and Libby.   Values awards;  All of year 6 – Responsibility for Poppy selling this week.										                

		                                                     										           

                                               																	    
















	
	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	November
	15th
	Forest school – Year 1

	
	21st
	Snowdon Colliery choir assembly

	
	23rd
	Forest school year 3

	
	29th
	Pantomime trip

	December
	15th
	Christmas Fayre  2pm in school

	
	19th
	Nativity 2pm in church   Drinks and mince pies from1.30pm

	
	20th
	Christingle 2pm in church
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